
 

 

 

 

 

Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 
21st September 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

 Y3 VISIT TO SEACITY MUSEUM – MONDAY 30th OCTOBER  

 

Our topic work this term includes a study of the Titanic over time.  We plan to visit SeaCity Museum 

in Southampton on Monday 30th October to enhance our learning.  Our main focus of the visit is to 

study events surrounding the maiden voyage of the Titanic.  We have arranged for the children to 

take part in a workshop and a tour of the museum both led by education staff.  Following this we will 

have a self-led tour allowing us to explore further. 

 

The cost of this visit is £13.00 per child. All our day visits are non-profit making. Although 

contributions to school trips are voluntary if insufficient contributions are received unfortunately the 

trip maybe cancelled.   

 
We shall leave school promptly at 9.00am, therefore could you please ensure your child is at school 

by 8.45am for registration.  We plan to leave Southampton at 2.00pm to return back to school.  

Children will need to wear school uniform and take a packed lunch with a non-fizzy drink in an 

unbreakable container.  They should also bring a lightweight waterproof coat. 

 

Please complete the attached slip and return it to school in a sealed envelope marked with your 

child’s name, class and “SeaCity Museum” on the outside.  If there are any problems please let us 

know. 

 

If you are interested in joining us on the trip, and are willing to supervise a small group (not including 

your child) for part of the day, please speak to your child’s class teacher. Thank you. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

N Doran 

J Flynn 

E Cousins 

Swanmore Primary School 

Y3 VISIT TO SEACITY MUSEUM 

MONDAY, 30th OCTOBER 

 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………… Class……………….  

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the above visit and enclose £13.00. 

 

 

Signed (parent) …………………………………………………. Date ………………. 



 


